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The Elder Little Flowerian Association held its Annual Meet on the 26th of January 2024 at 

the College Auditorium. With over 120 participants in attendance, the Alumni Meet was a 

resounding success. The event was graced by the presence of Principal, Rev. Sr. Dr. Valsa 

M.A., who warmly welcomed the former students of the college. Ms. Jolly Vijayan, a 

distinguished alumna from the Department of Zoology and Retired BDO, presided over the 

meeting, lending her wisdom and experience to the gathering. 

The Elder Little Flowerian Association was delighted by the overwhelming response from 

alumni across various departments who actively participated in the event. Their valuable 

contributions to the college, in various capacities, were acknowledged and celebrated during 

the meeting. It was noted that their support had significantly contributed to the college 

achieving a higher grade in the accreditation process. 

The annual report of the Elder Little Flowerian Association was presented by Dr. Moly P.P., 

Assistant Professor in Economics and Vice President of the OSA. The audience was privileged 

to hear from Adv. Jayasree P.P., an esteemed alumna from the Department of Economics, who 

felicitated and addressed the gathering. 

Throughout the session, both old and recent graduates engaged in interactive discussions, 

fostering a sense of camaraderie and nostalgia. The Alumni went the extra mile by organizing 

a musical performance by LF BEATS, which commenced with a heartfelt tribute to 

Krishnapriya, a student from the BCA department who had recently passed away. This gesture 

added an element of enthusiasm and color to the event, honoring the memory of a beloved 

member of the college community. 

As the meeting drew to a close, Ms. Priyanka E.K., Secretary of the OSA, extended a heartfelt 

word of thanks to all attendees for their active participation and support.The Annual Meet of 

the Elder Little Flowerian Association was not just a gathering of former students; it was a 

celebration of cherished memories, enduring friendships, and the collective commitment to the 

alma mater's growth and success. 



 

 

 



In addition to the Annual Meet, the Elder Little Flowerian Association undertook several other 

commendable initiatives to recognize and honor outstanding achievements within the college 

community.During the College Day and Merit Day celebrations of 2023-24, the Association 

took the opportunity to felicitate the University rank holders. These exemplary students were 

awarded mementos in recognition of their exceptional academic performances. By 

acknowledging their dedication and accomplishments, the Association not only highlighted 

their individual achievements but also inspired other students to strive for excellence. 

Moreover, the Association demonstrated its gratitude and appreciation towards retiring staff 

members by presenting them with thoughtful gifts. This gesture not only honored their years 

of service and dedication but also served as a token of appreciation for their invaluable 

contributions to the college community. 

Through these initiatives, the Elder Little Flowerian Association reaffirmed its commitment to 

fostering a culture of recognition, appreciation, and support within the college, thereby 

strengthening the bonds between alumni, students, faculty, and staff. 

 

 


